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Updates 
Regulatory Standards Bill 
For information  

Public submissions to the Finance and Expenditure Committee on the Regulatory Standards Bill 
closed on 23 June.  

 
 

  

We made ourselves available to appear before the Committee on 25 June but were not requested 
to appear. 

Contact:  Gwen Rashbrooke, Manager Regulatory Policy Design |  

Telecommunications Review  
For information 

Since engagement began on 16 June, we have met with twelve key stakeholders. Stakeholders 
have been highly engaged, with some stakeholders providing supplementary information. 
Engagement meetings are ongoing through to 30 June. 

You and Minister Goldsmith will receive a report summarising the key themes from engagement 
on 10 July.  

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews | 

Hairdressing and Barbering Regulatory Review 
For information 

The public health guidance is now back with the Ministry of Health to go through their sign out 
processes with a few outstanding items with sector experts to review and confirm the appropriate 
approach. 

The Health (Hairdressing) Regulations 1980 revocation paper was considered by the Cabinet 
Legislative Committee on Thursday 26 June. 

Contact: Hannah McGlue, Manager, Regulatory Reviews |  

Industrial Hemp 
For information 
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